
Thank you all for a wonderful year together! We hope you have a wonderful
summer holiday. Stay safe, have fun and we will see everyone back to school in

September. 

Thank you for the generous gifts and gift cards for Mrs Samuels and Mrs Staines.
We have the best families and we cannot thank you enough! 
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What a fantastic first year to Avanti Brook! 
Thank you all for your support! 

The pre-school team wish everyone a very safe and happy summer break. I
wish the older children a successful transition into reception.

 For the younger children remaining, I look forard to seeing them rested. I’m
sure they will grow and develop in the six  weeks! 
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IMPORTANT DATES

New School Year- 2024/2025
Week commencing 2nd September

Year 1 (Cam Class) pupils return Monday 2nd September at 8.30am.  

New Reception (Stort Class) pupils, staggered starts:
Thursday 5th September 8.30am-11.00am (no lunch)
Friday 6th September 8.30-1.00pm (includes lunch)

Monday 9th September 8.30am-3.15pm

New starters in Pre-School (Lea Class), staggered starts:
Thursday 5th September 8.30am-11.30am (no lunch)

Friday 6th September 8.30-11.30am (no lunch)
Monday 9th September AM, Lunch and PM sessions commence

Existing Pre-School (Lea Class) pupils, staggered starts:
Thursday 5th September 12.30-3.30pm (no lunch)
Friday 6th September 8.30am-11.30am (no lunch)

Monday 9th September AM, Lunch and PM sessions commence

Monday 9th September - After School Late Play provision commences


